

Central Florida Street Rod Association

Home of the Father's Day Rod Run P.O. Box 967 Haines City, FL 33845-0967

January 10, 2021

Dear Sir or Madam,

Hello, my name is Cindy Jones, President of the Central Florida Street Rod Association (CFSRA). We are a local not-for-profit club who has hosted a car show every Father's Day since 1989.

This year our show will be held on June 19 at Christina Park in Lakeland, Florida. We moved the show to this location to take advantage of the abundant shade and the grass parking area. Some proceeds from the show will benefit the Polk County Sheriff's charity. Show details are available at www/cflsra.com.

Each year we seek donations of cash or services that we in turn give away to the participants that attend the show. The reason for this letter is that we need your help again this year. We realize that you are asked for donations from many organizations so anything you can donate will be greatly appreciated. All donations will be publicized at the event through advertising and public recognition. Through your kind contributions we hope to make this year's show bigger and better for the participants.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of what we think is a great cause. Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Cindy Jones President, CFSRA 194 White Cliff Blvd. Auburndale, FL 33823

Cindy Jones

863-604-9416